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State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D- 

DATE: February 26,2007 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

a 1 9  
Blanca S. Bay& Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Richard P. Redemann, Professional Engineer 111, Division of Economic Regulation 

Docket No. 060253-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of 
Florida. 

' ... ?-]i-"- 

Please add to the docket file the attached email dated February 23,2007, from Mr. 
Patrick Flynn, Regional Manager, for the applicant to Mr. Richard Redemann, Commission staff. 
The attachment is the utility's response to an earlier email following up on the Orange and 
Seminole Counties customer meeting. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Rendell, Lingo, Slemkewicz) 
Office of General Counsel (Jaeger) 
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Richard Redemann 

From: Patrick Flynn [pcflynn@uiwater.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 23,2007 8:41 AM 
To: Richard Redemann; Bryan Gongre 

cc: mfriedman@rsbattorneys.com; vlord@rsbattorneys.com; Troy Rendell; Ralph Jaeger; John 
Slemkewicz; Jennie Lingo; Patti Daniel 

Subject; RE: UIF Orange and Seminole Counties 

Attachments: Patrick Flynn-vcf 

Good morning, Richard, 
The status on the items listed below are as follows: 

1, The plastic meter box lid was removed and replaced with a concrete lid that fits. 
2. Some fill dirt and mulch has been placed around the work area. 
3. The water leak was coming from an old valve. The leak has been stopped. However, the valve is 

scheduled for replacement shortly since the valve no longer functions properly. I will notify you when that 
work is completed. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Patrick 

Patrick C. Flynn 
Regional Director 
Utilities, Inc. o f  Florida 
A Subsidiary o f  Utilities, Inc. 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027 
(407) 869-8588, ext. 228 
(407) 869-6961 fax 
psfl y n n Quiw a t e  r, co m- 

Please note the change in the domain name. 

From: Richard Redemann [mailto:RRedeman@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2007 10:42 AM 
To: Patrick Flynn 
Cc: mfriedman@rsbattorneys.com; vlord@rsbattorneys.com; Troy Rendell; Ralph Jaeger; John Slemkewiu; 
Jennie Lingo; Patti Daniel 
Subject: RE: UIF Orange and Seminole Counties 

Mr. Flynn: 

Oakland Shores 

After the customer meeting I went to Mr. Danny Ward's house at 622 Lakeland Drive. His 
house is adjacent to the Oakland Shores water treatment plant. His plastic meter cover does 
not fit on the concrete meter box. 1 spoke to him after the meeting and I advised him that the 
utility probably no longer carried the concrete box and lid. He is not opposed to a new plastic 
meter box with lid. Please replace with a new plastic meter box with lid, unless you have a 
concrete lid that fits. He spends a lot of time in his yard. Please be sure to properly landscape 

2/23/2007 
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the yard, after replacing the meter box. 

The water pipehalve repair that the utility made near the water plant did not hold and it is still 
leaking. The construction area was not properly landscaped. Please repair and landscape. 

Please let me know when these items are complete. 

Thanks, 

Richard Redemann, PE 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
PH (850) 41 3-6999 
FAX (850) 41 3-7000 

2/23/2007 


